
RFP No. 3000004198 
 
Louisiana Department of Natural Resources (LDNR) gives public notice that it is 
requesting proposals from interested, qualified persons or firms for “Joint Public 
Notice”. 
 

• RFP available www.dnr.louisiana.gov/contracts and 
http://wwwprd1.doa.louisiana.gov/OSP/LaPAC/pubMain.cfm.   They may also be 
obtained by e-mailing DNRprocurement@la.gov in the LDNR Administrative 
Services Section.   

• Proposals must be received no later than 3:00 p.m. CST on FRIDAY, 
OCTOBER 16, 2015, after which time and date they will not be accepted. 
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